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If there is anything you think would be useful to share in a future newsletter, please do let us know by 
emailing us at  england.bgsw-dental@nhs.net 
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NHS Mail 
Accounts 

 
 

 

 
NHS Mail Accounts 
 
There are a number of practices who have still not set up an NHS mail account. 
We therefore ask that if you do not already have an account set up, that you do 
so as soon as possible (See below leaflet for set up instructions). We will be 
contacting practices in the new year if they haven’t already provided us with an 
NHS email address. 
 
 
All practices must have an active NHS net account as in the future we will only 
communicate to NHS net accounts. Please ensure that you are logging in and 
checking the account regularly so that any communications sent by NHS 
England Dental Team and the BSA are picked up and actioned as appropriate. 
Also, please be aware that if these accounts are not accessed regularly they 
can become locked. 
 
Please contact us if you have any issues or require further advice. 
 
 

2018-NHS Mail 

Account Leaflet.pdf
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Registration 

 
GDC Registration 
 
For most of you your GDC registration will soon be due for renewal. If any of 
your personal details have changed, please let the GDC know to ensure your 
registration renewal goes as smoothly as possible. As you will be aware, if your 
GDC registration is revoked, this also results in mandatory removal from the 
Dental Performers List, as set out in the National Performers List regulations. 
 
 

 

mailto:england.bgsw-dental@nhs.net


 

  

 
 
 

 

  

NHS England and NHS Improvement 

Important Information for Practice Managers 

 
Dental PAG 
Newsletter 

 

 
PAG Newsletter 
 
Please see attached PAG Newsletter for your information 
 

Dental PAG Pieces 

Issue 3 November 2019.pdf
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

The Dental Team at NHS England and NHS Improvement would 
like to take this opportunity to We wish you all a Happy Festive 
Season and Prosperous New Year!  

 
We look forward to working with you in 2020. 

 


